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Encourage - Enjoy - Excel 

 

Dear parents/ carers, 

Notification of unacceptable behaviour 

 

Unfortunately,                                       has made some poor choices about their behaviour. 

Information regarding this incident is given below. 

 

These incidents are only reported to parents if a child has chosen to break the school rules on several 

occasions, has ignored warnings or has done something that is considered unacceptable in school 

(violence towards another child, being rude/ disrespectful to adults, vandalism etc). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A copy of this letter has been retained in your child’s file. 

 

Please discuss this with your child and if you would like to discuss this incident any further then 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Thank you for your support with this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs R Crowther 

Headteacher 

Details of incident: 

 

 

 

 

Sanction: 
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